
. there's a hum at the top of your dial .. . 

RAD I O S TAT I O N 

Liberty 5 -1881 Santa Rosa, Calif. 

February 1, 1962 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

After checking through our log of this day, January 11, 1962, 

we would like to confirm that our program log coincides with your 

report. 

vVe would like to thank you for your letter, and invite you 
to visit our station if you are ever in this area. 

Respectfully, 

Fred Bevill 
Chief Engineer 

(4,-Lee 
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MAIN STUDIOS LOCATED POOLSIDE AT THE EL RANCHO - - - 2200 SANTA ROSA AVENUE 


